Weiss, Rachel

From: Steven Eschenbacher [seschenbac@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2011 9:35 PM

To: Redistricting

Subject: HD 96

I live in the current HD 96 and ran for the legislature in the same, and I hope that you will avoid the failure that
is the current layout. It violates every rule on contiguity, common interests, or any other normal consideration

in setting up a district. Instead, it seems maximized to silence 45% of the electorate while preserving Democrat
Party representation.

I hope that the same mistakes are not made again.

Steven N. Eschenbacher
Missoula, MT

"I'm all in favor of keeping dangerous weapons out of the hands of fools. Let's start with typewriters."
- Frank Lloyd Wright



